Since 2009, the WBRA's Carnivores and Communities Program has
been working to help facilitate coexistence between carnivores and
rural communities in southwestern Alberta. Recently, we have been

working to evaluate our program. Join us as we share the results of our
program evaluation including results from the 2018 community survey.

Featured presentations:

Andrea Morehouse will present information on patterns in large
carnivore occurrence records from 1999 through 2016.

Courtney Hughes will share the results of the 2018 community survey.

Photo Credits: Spencer Rettler (bears) and Ryan Peruniak (cougar and wolf)

Meeting Dates and Locations:

Pincher Creek: Wednesday December 4t, 7 pm Heritage Inn
Cardston: Thursday December 5™, 7 pm Tanner Seniors Centre
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For More Information: www.watertonbiosphere.com

Jeff Bectell at 403-653-2219 or jbectell@watertonbiosphere.com




